From: reporting@cityofmadison.com <reporting@cityofmadison.com> TC Agenda 02.26.20
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 1:20 PM ITEM F.3

To: Lemmer, Lindsay e

Subject: Speed bumps

General Information

Name: Gregory Brickl
Address: 805 Martha Cir
City: Madison

State: WI

ZIP: 53714

Phone: 608-222-9306
Work Phone:

Email:

Should we contact you?: No

Message:
Crossing guards on Meadowlark support speed bumps

Recipient:
Lindsay Lemmer



From: Brenda Reddinger <brendazickus@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 7:58 AM

To: Lemmer, Lindsay

Subject: Meadowlark Drive

General Information

Name: Brenda Reddinger
Address: 321 Meadowlark Drive
City: Madison

State: WI

ZIP: 53714

Phone: 262-994-7272

Work Phone:

Email: brendazickus@gmail.com
Should we contact you?: Yes

Message:

A recent accident in our neighborhood has left me with some concerns related to the speed of cars on
Meadowlark Drive. | live next door to an elementary school, we have frequent walkers in our neighborhood,
and in the last couple of years, many more children riding bikes, scooters, etc. According to my neighbor that
has been in his house for over 30 years, this is at least the 3rd accident that happened in the specific spot
where there is a curve in Meadowlark Drive. Meadowlark is such a wide road and people drive extremely fast
down it. We have small radar speed signs just before the school on both sides, but living right next to the
school, | can tell you that they aren't slowing drivers down. Merryturn Road, a street similar in width and
running parallel with Meadowlark, has a number of speed bumps to slow drivers down. I'm writing this as a
request and inquiry into getting speed bumps put in on Meadowlark Drive. When | first moved here over 5
years ago, we received a survey in the mail about having them put in, but never heard anything further. We
need to keep our school kids and neighborhood safe. Crossing guards are present on school days, but a
number of kids get to school earlier than them, and kids visit the school on a daily basis, even in the summer,
to play at the playground. | feel that even if we had one or two before the school on each side, it would slow
people down in this area. | understand that this is a primary street for police and fire rescue to cut through,
but | feel these safety concerns are also valid. The incident that happened on our street on Memorial Day
causing the power lines to fall not only could have killed the driver of the vehicle, but it could have killed a
pedestrian or child walking by, my small children if they were playing in the front yard as they frequently do at
that time, or my husband who was cleaning the gutters an hour before this. We need to be proactive and slow
down the traffic in our neighborhood and prevent these and other accidents from happening. Thank you for
looking into this issue I look forward to hearing from you.

Recipient:
Lindsay Lemmer



